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19th September 2019 
Poppy, Bluebell and 

Sunflower Class

Well Done

We would like to say a big 
well done to all the reception 
children for settling into all 
the new school routines of 
the day. They are all doing 

so well! 
Our focus this week was: 
getting to know each other, 
learning each others likes 
and dislikes and learning 

school and class rules. Can 
your child tell you any of our 

rules?  

Maths
We have been focussing on 

number rhymes and counting 
songs. Can your child have a 
go at singing some of these 

songs at home? Further Information: 
Reception Parents' Welcome 

Meeting is next Thursday 
26th September at 9.00 am 
- 9.30 am in the Large Hall. 

Pick up: 
At the end of the day please 

could you wait for a member of 
staff to open your class gate so 
you can collect your child. If you 
would like to talk to the teacher 
please can you wait until we have 

dismissed all of the children. 
Thank you! 

Drop off:
From next week a member of staff 
will open the gates to greet you and 
your child in the morning. She will 
take any important messages that 

need to be shared with the 
teachers, if it is not urgent please 
wait until the end of the day as we 
would like to focus our attention on 
welcomming the children.  If your 
child is happy to leave you at the 
gate, they can walk across to the 

classroom on their own. 

Afternoon Fruit: 
We will be having afternoon fruit with left 
over fruit from the morning.  If you would 
like to provide a piece of fruit for your 
child, please put it in their book bag so they 
can eat it in the afternoon.  

 

Show and Tell 
Friday will be show and tell day across 
Reception. Please bring in items that are topic 
based and the children can talk about.  This 
half term we are learning about ‘Ourselves’.   

 


